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***** 

Proceeds from coin sales will support the programs of the
National  Museum  of  the  Marine  Corps  and  the  Marine  Corps
Heritage Center 

Triangle, Va. – The Marine Corps Heritage Foundation (MCHF) is

proud  to  announce  the  successful  passage  of  the  250th

Anniversary of the United States Marine Corps Commemorative
Coin Act. The legislation, signed by the President on July 26,
instructs the U.S. Mint to issue over 1 million coins to
commemorate 250 years of Marine Corps history, and raise funds
to  support  future  educational,  historical,  and  cultural
programs. The commemorative coin minting becomes part of the

upcoming,  national  celebration  of  the  Marine  Corps’  250th

anniversary in 2025.

“We are grateful to the President and Congress, especially
Representatives  Moulton,  Bergman,  Gallego,  and  Pence,  and
Senators  Blumenthal,  Sullivan,  Rick  Scott,  Rounds,  Young,
Shaheen, Warner, Heinrich, and Duckworth for their leadership
and rallying their colleagues for the passage and signing of
this  bill.  It  enables  us  to  further  support  and  expand
programs that educate all Americans about the rich history of
the Marine Corps,” said Major General James W. Lukeman, USMC
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(Ret),  President  and  CEO  of  the  Marine  Corps  Heritage
Foundation. “Through the minting of these coins, all Americans
will  be  able  to  honor  Marines  for  their  250  years  of
unwavering dedication to duty, service and sacrifice for the
United States.” 

By purchasing these coins in 2025, Americans will honor the
legacy of the Marine Corps and celebrate 250 years of the
Marine Corps while also contributing to the preservation and
dissemination  of  Marine  Corps  history  for  generations  to
come. 

The signed legislation authorizes the Department of Treasury
to mint 50,000 five-dollar coins, 400,000 one-dollar coins,
and 750,000 half-dollar coins. 

  


